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October 19, 2016
(5:00 P.M.)
Notice – Lunch and Learn Workshop 
TO:

Jacksonville City Council – Members



Jacksonville City Council - Staff
THRU:

Honorable Lori N. Boyer, President

Jacksonville City Council 
FR: 

Dr. Cheryl L. Brown, Director

Jacksonville City Council

RE:
10.24.2016 Brown Bag Lunch and Learn:  Employee Benefits Enrollment and More
Notice is hereby given that Honorable Lori N. Boyer will hold a Brown Bag Lunch and Learn Workshop with the Jacksonville City Council and Council Staff.   The meeting will be held on Monday, October 24, 2016, 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m., in the Lynwood Roberts Room – located at 117 West Duval Street, 1st Floor - City Hall, St. James Building, Jacksonville, Florida 32202.  
The purpose workshop is to provide an overview of Employee Benefits Enrollment.  Additionally, what functions the Employee Benefits Office facilitates for the City and then a summary for this year’s Benefits Enrollment period (November 2-14, 2016).  Personnel from of the Employee Benefits Offices will serve as the presenter(s) for this activity. 
All interested parties are invited.

Please contact Dr. Cheryl L. Brown at 904.630.1452 or CLBrown@coj.net  for additional information.
cc:        Carol Owens, Chief of Legislative Services   

Kyle Billy, Assistant Council Auditor
Dr. Cheryl L. Brown, Director City Council

Jason R. Gabriel, General Counsel               


Kirk Sherman, Council Auditor

       

Jeffrey Clements, Chief of Research
Paige Johnston, OGC


       

John J. Jackson, Research Assistant
Margaret “Peggy” Sidman, OGC
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Council Staff
Susan Grandin, OGC
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